
Nick Sharratt Draw Along 

The Baths Hall 

Monday 16th October 2023 

 
Spectacled Owls have been invited to attend the Draw Along session with Nick 
Sharratt at the Baths Hall on Monday 16th October.  Nick Sharratt has written 
and illustrated numerous books that you may already be familiar with such as 
Shark in the Park and the ever popular You Choose books.  This is an amazing 

opportunity for us to be illustrators for the morning.  

 

Year 2 will be leaving school at 9.30am and returning at approx. 11.30am. The 
event is free but we need to cover the cost of the transport. School will pay £4 
per child towards this and we ask for a £5 donation from you to be made via 
parent pay by Monday 2nd October. 

Please also give consent (via school spider). Children will return to school in 
time for their lunch. 

Any problems please speak to the office. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Parkin 


